
Northeastern Workforce Development Board (NWDB) is accepting Letters of Intent to apply for two (2) 

Requests for Proposals to be the service provider for the Workforce Innovation and Opportunity Act 

(WIOA) Title I Adult/Dislocated Program and for the WIOA Youth Program in its 10 counties in North 

Carolina including Camden, Chowan, Currituck, Dare, Gates, Hyde, Pasquotank, Perquimans, Tyrrell, and 

Washington for the period July 1, 2025 thru June 30, 2026. 

Requests for Proposals will be released February 18, 2025. A Letter of Intent is required for proposal 

submission. Information on details regarding the WIOA Title I Programs can be found 

at http://www.NWDBworks.com and https://www.dol.gov/agencies/eta/wioa. 

Potential bidders must submit a Letter of Intent indicating their interest in bidding on or before February 

14, 2025, by 5:00 p.m. eastern time to malaw528@gmail.com. 

Letters of Intent must show "NWDB WIOA Intent” in the RE of the email and must include which of the 2 

requests for proposals, or both, you intend to apply for. 

Equal Opportunity Employer/Program. Auxiliary aids and services available upon request to individuals 

with disabilities https://nwdbworks.com/about-nwdb/the-stevens-amendment/ 
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